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Topic:

Special Further Education Sector Conference, 18 April 2015
Summary:
This update informs that the Special FESC did not proceed on 18 April due the number of registered delegates present
Contact: 
Andrew Harden, Head of Further Education

Further to the calling notice UCU/637 advising branches of a Special Further Education Sector Conference, (and subsequently UCU/653 which informed of the motions submitted in CBC’s first report and UCU/656 which informed of amendments), there was an insufficient number of registered delegates present on the day to enable the conference to be quorate.
Therefore the conference was unable to open and no business was conducted.
Claims for expenditure incurred by those who did attend should be sent to the Finance Department, University and College Union (UCU), Carlow Street, London NW1 7LH.

Michael MacNeil
National Head of Bargaining and Negotiations 
